
 
 
April 15, 2020 
 
Dear Clients, 
 
We hope that this letter finds you, your family and friends well, and in good health. We are living in 
extraordinary times, driven by circumstances that are most certainly out of most of our control. During this 
crisis we have endeavored to maintain open lines of communications with you, and encourage you to 
connect with us in whatever ways you feel comfortable with. 
 
Given the very dynamic nature of markets in recent weeks, we thought about whether the information in 
this regularly scheduled newsletter would be useful to you (the content for the quarterly newsletter is 
printed several weeks in advance). However, we do believe you will find this content useful, and we think 
the message in the main article (“Keeping Cool: Investment Strategy vs. Reaction”) is still valid; knowing your 
financial goals, sticking to those goals, and working with a financial professional to navigate the markets is 
still the best advice. Additionally, the information on Social Security and Financial Records Keeping is always 
worth reviewing.  
 
We are here to assist you with any questions you may have. We are closely following the actions being 
implemented in the Federal fiscal stimulation programs (CARES Act and others) and are happy to discuss 
where they may apply to you. While your physical health is of primary concern, we know that your financial 
health is also incredibly important to you. We may not be able to meet together in person, but we can still 
connect and discuss any concerns you have. Financial services is defined as a federal critical infrastructure 
sector by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security’s Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA). 
This means the work we do is essential to the economy and we are able to continue business. When 
different states and counties issue orders closing non-essential businesses, our broker/dealer LPL Financial 
makes sure that each of them adopts the CISA guidance on critical infrastructure sectors so that we can 
continue our work. We, and LPL Financial, will continue to operate and will be able to provide you with the 
support and service you can always expect from us. 
 
There are several additional channels we have in place that you can use to keep in touch. In particular, we 
have been actively posting material on our Website (at achinvest.com, in particular under News & Resources 
/ Research), and on Social Media (like us on Facebook at facebook.com/ ACHInvestmentGroup and connect 
on LinkedIn at linkedin.com/in/achinvestments). We have been sending frequent email updates, including 
our Weekly Market Commentary and frequent Client Letters. If you are not receiving these, it is because we 
do not have a current email address for you. Please drop us a note, and we’ll be happy to add you to our 
email distribution list. 
 
Here again we’ve listed our contact information for your convenience; 
 
Office: 919-571-3435 
Mobile (voice calls only): 919-623-5148 
Mobile (text or voice): 919-823-6330 
Email: janet_fox@achinvest.com 
 
As always, please stay healthy and contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
Janet Fox 
President, ACH Investment Group  
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